

January 2024

Dear Saint Ann Families,

Your child is a gift from God and a great responsibility. As you know, during these important growing-up years, you are the most important influence in your child's life. However, passing on faith to our children and building a Christian family needs the support and encouragement of the Christian community.

During the month of January, under the direction of the Diocese of Trenton, we are supplementing our regular religious education instruction with a family life focus with the goal of learning more about the virtues of Christian family living. The series is called Loyola Press Growing With God for grades K-5. The series Benzinger Family Life for Grades 6-8. It includes simple explanations of the Church's Teaching with regards to living a healthy and holy family life. It will help your child to make the connection between what was learned in the classroom and living at home.

God Bless, Ameriquin Dalmasy-Laccetti Head of School